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Newburgh Nursery & All 

Round Care News 
 

Nursery  

Thank you so much to all our wonderful families 

for their support this term.  Have a wonderful 

Christmas and a Happy New Year! Signed   Signed   Signed   Signed       

100% Attendance Roll of Honour 
Well done to the following children who have 100%  
attendance for this term:- 
Crane: William Athey, Michael Dobbin, Tilly Johnson,  
             Hughie Morris. 
Halton: Aiden Derbyshire, Kye Fletcher, Lotty Hayes,  
              Dulcie Helsby, Thomas Howard, Harry Macdonald, 
              Rosy Penn, Charlotte Peters, Jack Smith, Iris  
              Sudworth, Eliza Taylor-Bromley.  
Lucas: Charlie Aughton, Mathew Cook, Lottie Costello,  
             Oliver Holmes, Claire Smyth, Patrick Taylor,  
             William Taylor, Hayden Watts. 
Rigby: Joseph Gaskell, Albie Hayes, Clayton Hines,  
             Harry Holland, Alfie Hudson-Roberts,  
             Bailey Hudson-Roberts, Alfie Hurst, Hettie Mackay,  
             Noah Peat, Edith Sudworth, Will Taylor,  
             Abbie Whitworth  
Venables: Max Brady, Freddy Heapy, Daniel McLaughlin,     
                  Rowan Morrison, Kaitlyn Summerfield,  
                  Eve Taylor & Harry Taylor.  
 
You are all superstars! 

 

Stars of the Week  

Gospel Value: Thankfulness 
 

 

Crane All of Team Crane:- 

For a wonderful first term at school. Well 

done on your consistent effort.  
 

Halton Albert Acland:- 

For a fantastic first term!  
 

Lucas Robbie Neil:- 

For trying super hard in his maths work. 
 

Year 3 Alfie Hudson-Roberts:- 

For his kind and caring attitude towards 

Noel—our elf! 
 

Year 4 Joel Norbury:- 

For a fantastic effort on stage at the 

pantomime! Well done!  
 

Year 5 All of Year 5:- 

For all their hard work this term.  
 

Year 6 All of Year 6:- 

For all of their hard work this term.  

PTA Thanks 
Thank you so much to our amazing PTA who in the 

last week alone have paid for the coaches to the 

pantomime, bought Christmas crackers for our 

Christmas lunch and also provided the selection 

boxes that every school and Nursery child  

received (some from Father Christmas!) 

Forest School Request 
 

If any of you have wooden log Christmas tree 
stands that you need to dispose of in the new 
year please consider donating them to our 
Forest School as we will make good use of 
them! 

Thank You 
 
To all our families for their support this 
term.  Thank you also to all our volunteers 
who helped with the pantomime trip  
yesterday.  The children had a wonderful 
time. 

Special Educational Needs Local Offer 
Parents and Carers can have their say on the Local Offer 
for children with SEN: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/

e/1FAIpQLSdI6nHnGxMYZBvqDPeLwZkjuhCIWRCpx1s

mHDVBF0UVzyuM9Q/formResponse 



Dates for your Diary (Dates in Blue include Nursery; Dates in Green added since last 

week). 

 
School re-opens           7th January 2019 

         Church News  
      JAM (Jesus And Me) Club             

     
   Christ Church Newburgh Sunday School   

All are welcome to come along, say hello and find out what we do! 
JAM Club is for children aged 3 years plus, meeting during term time.  The children can join in crafts, games 
and chat with friends while exploring the bible.  We meet in church @10.30am.  Children are then escorted to 
the vestry following the 1st hymn. 
 
On Family Service mornings, the service takes place in the school hall with an area for play set aside for the 
children.  The family service content is then very much focused on being all-age inclusive. 
 

The next JAM Club date: 
  Sunday 13th January. Have a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

     Any queries - contact Suzanne Finch 01257 404321. 
 


